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10 July 2023 
 

Mr Matthew Atkins 
General Manager 
Devonport City Council 
PO Box 604 
DEVONPORT TAS 7310 

By email:  council@devonport.tas.gov.au  

Dear Mr Atkins 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Devonport 
Draft amendment AM2022.02 and permit 2022.0092 

I refer to the draft amendment above and acknowledge the correspondence received from 
Ms Lunson on 10 July 2023.  

I wish to advise you that the Commission is seeking the views of all parties to the draft 
amendment to AM2022.02 and permit 2022.0092 on receipt of an application for 
adjournment. 

Any party wishing to make a submission must do so no later than 21 days (31 July 2023) from 
the date of this direction. 

Submissions must be made by email to tpc@planning.tas.gov.au.  Once received, the 
submissions referred to above will be made available under the relevant assessment1 on the 
Commission’s website.  

Please note that submissions will be published in full, without redaction. 

If you require further information, please contact Paola Barlund, Planning Adviser, on  
6165 6835.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Roger Howlett  
Delegate (Chair) 

                                                 
https://www.planning.tas.gov.au/assessments-and-hearings/current-assessments-and-hearings/ap-dev-am2022.02 
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